
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 DEPARTMENT OF RESOURCE MANAGEMENT 

      

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
(Board of Supervisors) 

The County of Solano does not discriminate against persons with disabilities and is an accessible facility. If you wish to attend this 
meeting and you will require assistance in order to participate, please contact Kristine Sowards, Department of Resource 
Management at 675 Texas Street, Suite 5500, Fairfield, CA (707) 784-6765 at least 24 hours in advance of the event to make 
reasonable arrangements to ensure accessibility to this meeting. 
_____________________________________________________________________ 

 
NOTICE IS GIVEN that the Solano County Board of Supervisors will hold a public hearing to 
consider the adoption of minor revisions to the Middle Green Valley Specific Plan. 
 
On July 6, 2017, after a public hearing, the Solano County Planning Commission recommended 
that the Board of Supervisors adopt the proposed revisions. 
 
The Board will consider the certified EIR for the Middle Green Valley Specific Plan project and 
an Addendum to the certified EIR and will receive public comments on the item identified above, 
and after the conclusion of the public hearing, may take action on the proposed revisions to the 
Specific Plan. 
 
The Specific Plan area is located in the west-central portion of unincorporated Solano County, 
approximately one mile north of the Interstate 80/Interstate 680 interchange, north of the 
Fairfield city limits along Green Valley Road, and at the east edge of the western hills.   
 
If you challenge the Board’s action in court, you may be limited to raising only those issues you 
or someone else raised at the public hearing described in this notice, or in written 
correspondence delivered to the Board at, or prior to, the public hearing. 
 
Any person wishing to comment and/or review this information may do so at the Solano County 
Department of Resource Management, Planning Division, County Administration Center, 675 
Texas Street, Suite 5500, Fairfield. Staff reports are available by 5:00 p.m. the Friday prior to 
the meeting at www.solanocounty.com under Quick Clicks, Board Meetings. 
 
The hearing will be held in the Board of Supervisors Chambers, County Administration Center, 
1st Floor, 675 Texas Street, Fairfield at 2:00 p.m. on August 8, 2017. Interested persons may 
appear and be heard. 
 

BIRGITTA E. CORSELLO 
Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 

     County of Solano, State of California 
_____________________________________________________________________ 
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